
STOKE ST GREGORY PARISH COUNCIL 
The School House, Huntham Lane, Stoke St Gregory, Taunton, TA3 6EG   24-4-20

REGULAR MEETINGS SUSPENDED

The Parish Council would normally have met on 3 April, but since all public meetings have 
been banned due to the Covid-9 pandemic, we have had to suspend our regular monthly 
meetings. We are planning to resume meeting remotely via Zoom, beginning with the 
meeting on  May.

If members of the public have questions or comments they would like to be considered by 
the PC, they can, as ever, refer them to the Chair or the Clerk. Zoom meetings are 
necessarily by invitation only, but if anyone wishes to join a me eting, they are free to apply to 
Kelly for an invitation in advance.

All virtual meetings will be recorded, and an access link will be included in the minutes. 
These will continue to be published monthly.

Kelly de Silva, Clerk to the PC ssgparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk 0823 490847

Graham Gleed, Chair of the PC grahiamgleed@gmail.com 0823 490407


